
320 S ģ oad Stņiday May 11 

Dear Friends of Greenϐield:

More families are choosing Albert M. Greenϐield School - thanks to incredible teachers, our supportive 
community and our commitment to rigorous academics and cultural enrichment for our diverse student 
body. But while the Philadelphia School District takes care of our stafϐing, it can’t supply everything this 
growth requires.  We are in need of increases and upgrades in technology and furnishings. 

TTechnology is entwined in every part of today’s culture. Schools must give every student access to        
technology for learning. Chromebooks are the device of choice for educators because of their simplicity, 
shareability and low cost. Our school supply must grow to accommodate classroom needs and take into 
account wear and tear and obsolescence.

DesDesks, chairs, tables, lockers and bathroom facilities are the basic foundations of a school. These tools of 
learning are easy to overlook, but a short supply or damaged furnishings are glaring problems. Well-kept, 
comfortable furnishings and surroundings grow our students’ ability to learn and increase pride in their 
school and themselves.

Support Our Growth

The Albert M. GThe Albert M. Greenϐield School Home & School Association has made technology and furnishings the 
focus of our upcoming 11th Annual Auction & Social.  Auction for a Growing Greenϐield will take place 
on Friday, May 11, and funds raised will support the purchase of Chromebooks and school             
furnishings. This event is our neighborhood school’s major fundraising event of the year and has 
grown to nearly 400 attendees. We invite you to support Auction for a Growing Greenϐield.

• Donate an auction item
• Become a sponsor
•• Purchase tickets to attend our 11th Annual Auction & Social
• Make a hospitality contribution for the night of the event 

Thank you in advance for your support.  Your donation will make a difference in the growth of our school 
and the lives of our students.  Greenϐield Home & School Association is a 501(c3) non-proϐit organization 
and donations are tax deductible.  To donate:

albertmgreenϐieldschool.org/auction-2018  or  greenϐieldhsa.auction@gmail.com

We thank you for your generosity and are grateful for your support. 


